Week beginning

06.03.23

STAR moments

WORLD BOOK DAY -

WOW! It was great seeing so many children taking part in our World Book Day celebration. We spent quite a while in year 4 trying to work out who was the real Harry Potter or Alice in Wonderland and who was the impostor! Thank you for making such a great effort.







Golden lunch 4H/S Kairen 4R Kevin 4L Anasuz

Our happy leaf recipients for happiness this term are:

4H/S: Hamza 4R: Syeda 4L: Naeem



Year 4 Newsletter

This week's online learning:

This week as musicians the children will continue with our Festival of Voices journey. The next rehearsal will be here at Star but keep a lookout for our parentmail letting you know when we will be practising at other local schools.

As we continue our new topic, Express Yourself, we have lots of new learning to look forward to. As writers the children will be creating their own African story. They will plan their characters, setting, the dilemma and the resolution over the course of the week. As mathematicians we will continue our work on fractions. As we continue to prepare for the Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) please continue to support your child with practising these at home www.timestables.co.uk has a great platform for practising these within the 5 second time limit.

We will continue with our learning about Africa in geography and in particular looking at the similarities and differences between Kenya and the U.K. As scientists the children will look at constructing simple circuits, naming components and drawing scientific diagrams. As artists, we will be investigating the life and work of Frida Kahlo. We will begin with self portraits and use watercolours to add colour to our artwork. In R.E. this week we will compare the different ways Christians celebrate the Last Supper. By the end of the lesson children will be able to explain the reasons for the differences between different churches in how they celebrate the last supper today.

Don't forget!

The children will continue to participate in P.E. and music on Wednesday mornings and all children will be expected to attend school in their P.E. kit which they will wear for the whole day. Fit Friday will also continue and again children are expected in school wearing their Fit Friday t - shirts.

Over to you...Home learning

Please remember to carry on with Mathletics, Times Tables RockStars and Bug Club and to work on spellings that are sent home each week. The children should be bringing reading books home so please try to read with your children as often as you can. All children read every day in class.

Children are given spellings every Friday to learn over the week, if your child does not get a copy please ask. Copies are also available on Google classroom.

Keep in touch!

Email:

year4@star.newham.sch.uk
Twitter:@Star_Primary
Website:https://star.newham.
sch.uk/

Phone: 020 7476 5336